520 Wast Chestnut St
Louisville, KY 40202-2235
(502) 582-7708

FAX (502) 682-7712

July 1, 2012

Ms. Lisa Crook

Henderson Co. School System
1805 Second Street
Henderson, KY 42420

Dear Ms. Crook: '
$5, 189,349

The 59th annual WHAS Crusade for Children was a tremendous success! The
people of Kentuckiana responded generously again this year—even in this '
economy—to better the lives of children with special needs.

After careful consideration, the WHAS Crusade for Children Advisory Council
_has awarded your agency a grant of $10,000. Your grant number is
G2013033. Please read, sign and return the original of the enclosed
GRANT ACCEPTANCE FORM by September 1, 2012. Also enclosed is the
“agency report form” which is due on March 15" & September 15" and the
“agency reimbursement form” to be used when requesting payment.

Thank you for your commitment to children with special needs. If you have
any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at 502-582-7706 or e-mail
at dawn@whascrusade.org. '

-Sincerely, :

L L

_Dawn fee
President & CEOQO

Enclosures (3) — Grant Acceptance Form
Grant Report Form
Grant Reimbursement Form



July 30,2012

Ms. Dawn Lee

WHAS Crusade for Children
520 West Chestnut Street
Louisville, KY 40202

Dear Ms. Lee

Thank you and the Crusade panel members for the decision to grant Henderson
County Schools the amount of $10,000.00 (grant number G2013033). Our district is
so appreciative of this amount and pledge to use it for the benefit of special needs
students in our school district. However, our original request was for money to
purchase (30) 32 GB iPad’s,; (30) $300.00 I-Tune cards and (30) iPad cases. Since
the time of our request and due to the introduction of the iPad 3 from Apple, the 32
GB iPad 2 is no longer available for purchase. We are requesting that we use our
grant money to purchase the 16GB iPad 2. In addition, we will not be able to
purchase 30 units and are requesting the flexibility from the Crusade to purchase
approximately 20 units, with the remainder of the money to be used for the
purchase of I-Tune cards that would be used for specific applications as deemed
necessary by staff members. Our district has agreed to purchase the iPad covers.

Again, we appreciate your generous grant and look forward to using the money to
purchase iPad 2’s and I-Tune cards. Our staff is excited about the use of this piece of

technology and the impact that it will have with our special needs students.

Sincerely,

Lisa Crook, Director of Special Education
Sandy Pritchett, PT, MHS



